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ATTACHMENT E.1: WELCOME PACKET LETTER

[DATE]

[NAME]
[ADDRESS]
[CITY, STATE ZIP]

Dear [FIRST NAME LAST NAME]:

Thank you for agreeing to be a part of the Evaluation of the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program
(SNAP) Employment and Training (E&T) Pilots! This is an important study that will help the U.S. Department of
Agriculture learn more about how new employment and training services being provided in your state affect the
people who use them. The information you provide will also help us learn more about the challenges people face
when looking for work.

In  about  a  year,  around  [MONTH  YEAR],  interviewers  from  [Mathematica  Policy  Research/Decision
Information Resources] will contact you to participate in a short telephone survey. You can receive a $30 MAX
Discover® prepaid card if you complete the survey.

If you move or change your telephone number, please call us toll-free number at 1-8xx-xxx-xxxx to give us
your correct contact information. You can also use this number at any time if you have any questions about the
study. Please be sure to say you are calling about the SNAP E&T Pilots project.

To welcome you to the study, we are enclosing a magnet as a small gift. We hope it will serve as a reminder
of how much we value your participation in the study.

Thank you in advance for your help.  We wish you all  the best  in the coming year and look forward to
speaking with you to hear about your experiences.

Sincerely,

Rhoda Cohen
Survey Director
Mathematica Policy Research

E.1.2

OMB Control Number: 0584-xxxx;
Expiration Date:  xx/xx/xxxx

Public Burden Statement
According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, an agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of
information unless it displays a valid OMB control number. The valid OMB control number for this information collection is 0584-xxxx. The time
required to complete this information collection is estimated to average 1 minute per response,  including the time to read this letter. Send comments
regarding this burden estimate to the Office of Policy Support, Food and Nutrition Service, USDA, 3101 Park Center Drive, Room 1014, Alexandria,
VA 22302.
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